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The Napa County Coroner’s Office was contacted numerous times by the Civil 
Aerospace Medical Institute (CAMI) and the NTSB regarding the status of the pilot’s 
Autopsy Report and Toxicology Report. As of May 9, 2024, no reports have been 
provided.  

The NTSB accident report will be published without the Autopsy and 
Toxicology results. When the reports are completed, they will be added to the public 
docket for this case.   

 

 
 
Date: 

 
 
May 9, 2024 

  
Subject: WPR22LA258, Memorandum of Record on Medical Examiner’s 

Toxicology and Autopsy Report Status  
  
Contact: 
 
 

Napa County Coroner’s Office, Napa, California 
 


